

April 8, 2024

City of Lynden 300 4th Street Lynden, WA 98264

Attn: Mark Sandal

Programs Manager

Re: City of Lynden

Cedar Drive Reconstruction

Recommendation to Award

Dear Mark Sandal

We have reviewed all construction bid proposals for the above referenced project. DeKoster Excavating provided the lowest responsive bid for Schedules A, B, C, and D at \$1,369,247.58. The bid was read as a total of \$1,369,247.58.

We recommend that you award the contract to DeKoster Excavating subject to the following:

1. Required project funds are available.

Sincerely,

Tyler Buys, P.E.

Reichhardt & Ebe Engineering, Inc.

Tyla pull